
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Thursday 23rd May 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Year 6  

 

To enrich our science learning we will be visiting Kings College London on Thursday 6th June 2024. We 

will depart school promptly at 9:30 and will return by 3:30 pm. We will be travelling by public transport. 

 

The school will provide a packed lunch for each child, however, please feel free to subsidise this with a 

healthy snack (no nuts, or sweets). Additionally, please provide a bottle of water for your child to take 

with them (no glass bottles, juice or fizzy drinks). 

 

Staff members will be accompanying us but we also require a number of parents to support us on the 

trip to ensure its smooth operation. 

 

Please indicate on the slip below whether you are able to accompany the class on the trip and return it 

to your child’s class teacher. If you are not able to help, there is no need to return the slip.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natasha Gould          Harley Greer  

6 Maple        6 Acer 

 

Parent available to accompany 6 Maple/ 6 Acer to the British Museum 

 

Name:………………………………………    Child’s name:……………………………….………       

 

Class:……………………………… 

 

□    I am able to accompany my child’s class on the school trip 

 

□    I understand that I am attending the school trip to assist the class teacher 

 



 

 

Signed:…………………………………………….                   Phone number:……………………………………… 


